
Hi, just a reminder that you're receiving this email because you have expressed an interest in AGA. Don't
forget to add mdereef@hotmail.com to your address book so we'll be sure to land in your inbox!
 
You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails.

Let us know what you think of our new Mobile view of the Newsletter!

Your Source for Professional Growth and
Volunteer Opportunities
This year's theme for our Annual Professional Development Training is Reaching for New
Horizons.  The presenters will cover topics ranging from fraud detection and prevention to cyber
security to staying current on issues for accountability professionals.

Visit Our Website

Upcoming Events - May 19th
Professional Development Training
Earn up to 8 CPE hours at the AGA Atlanta Chapter
Professional Development training on May 19 at
the AmericasMart in downtown Atlanta, 10th Floor room
10-02 in Building 1. Click link below to register and get
details of the event and dynamic speakers.

Link to Additional
Resource                                                                                                          

Service Spotlight
The Salvation Army is looking for volunteers for the 2nd
Annual Kettle Krush 5K that will be held at Piedmont Park
on Saturday, May 21st. Volunteers are needed to work the
event, however if you prefer to participate in the run, the
Salvation Army is offering a special discount of $5 off the
runner registration fee ($25) for any AGA team member
who would like to run or walk in the 5K race! There will be
a special promo code specifically created for AGA
please let Belinda Riley know if you think you are
interested so that I can obtain a code! She can be
reached at 404-730-2067. Let her know by April 29th if
you are interested. Click link for more details.
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Link to Additional Resource

Marvin Dereef Jr, SFO| AGA Atlanta Chapter | Phone | mdereef@hotmail.com | aga-atlanta.org
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